Salford City Council - Record of Decision (CABINET)

I, Councillor Merry, Leader of the Council, confirm that, in exercise of the powers conferred on it in accordance with the Scheme of Delegation of the Council, the Cabinet has approved the Medium-Term Financial Strategy for 2006/07 to 2008/09.

The Reasons are to establish a financial framework as the basis for the manner in which budgets will be developed and managed so as to provide the necessary resources to enable the Council to fulfil its vision for the City.

Options considered and rejected were: None.

Assessment of Risk: Low.

The source of funding is General Fund and Housing Revenue Account revenue budgets and capital programmes.

Legal advice was obtained from the Deputy Director of Customer and Support Services and City Solicitor.

Financial advice was obtained from the Head of Finance.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process: -

Report to the meeting of the Cabinet held on 13th December, 2005

Contact Officer: John Spink 


Tel No 793 3230

	The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Customer and Support Services Scrutiny Committee.


Signed: J. Merry
Dated: 13th December, 2005

Leader of the Council

This decision was published on 14th December, 2005.
This decision will come into force on 22nd December, 2005, unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

